
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 22 January 2019 

 

Allan Clarke Our ref: FOIR 0004906 

 

When calling please ask for 
 Democratic Services 

Tel: 01594 810000 

E-mail: foi@fdean.gov.uk  

 

 

 

  

Dear Mr Clarke 

 

Further to your FOI request of 8th January 2019, our FOI reference FOIR 0004906, this response is on 

behalf of Forest of Dean District Council. 

 

Responses to your information requests: 

 

See FODDC FOIR 0004906 Annex A Project Mgmt Software 17 01 19 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint you should write to The Monitoring Officer, Forest of Dean District Council, Council Offices, 

High Street, Coleford, Gloucestershire, GL16 8HG.  

 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 

Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the 

complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 

Kind regards 

 

Democratic Services 

Forest of Dean District Council 


